
 

 

 

      Walk-in Interview for the post of a Project Assistant (up to 31.3.2017) in the UGC 

Innovative research scheme “Development of high-resolution optical detector for growth 

monitoring of bacteria in liquid culture” under the joint supervision of Prof. M. K. Das (PI) and 

Prof. R. Chakraborty (Co PI) of Department of Physics and Biotechnology respectively, has been 

scheduled on 07.11.2016 at 1:00 P.M.  in the Department of Physics, North Bengal University. 

Interested candidates having M.Sc. degree in Physics/Biotechnology/ Microbiology with good 

academic record and research motivation are requested to appear before Selection Committee 

with their up-to-date bio-data and original testimonials. A consolidated fellowship of Rs. 

10,000/- p.m. will be paid. Candidates appearing for the interview shall not be paid any TA/DA.  

Candidate may also submit in advance the soft copy of the CV to Prof. M. K. Das by e-mail: 

mkdnbu@yahoo.com 

 
 


